PARENT / TEACHER SESSION — ROOM 18, 2017 - Wednesday 15th Feb

Welcome to all parents of Room 18 students in 2017.

So far the year has got off to a great start and the students appear to be settling into a
routine and stepping up to a greater level of independence and responsibility expected
in Year 2.

Many thanks to all the parents who have taken the time and interest to chat about their
hopes and concerns, as well as individual needs their child may have.
A smooth adjustment to Year 2 is critical for their confidence and love of learning.

Mrs June Llewellyn (me) will be their teacher from Monday to Thursday and Mrs
Rebecca McLennan will be their teacher for Friday. This arrangement worked very well
last year and will be in place for the whole of this year too.

Communication between home and school:

Individual Parent/Teacher meetings at some organised times will be necessary to share
good news about progress made and to discuss how we can do our best to address
particular needs your child may have over the course of this year, how we can keep
them excited about learning and achieving improvement and success.

Mrs Llewellyn is available for Parent interviews on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday

after school.

Before school is ok too, for a quick chat, as we like to listen to oral reading.

If you want a more “in depth” and private discussion with me, | can also be available on
Tuesdays from 10.00 — 10.40, so feel free to arrange an appointment, if and when
needed.

Issues - If some family, health, pet or social issue is impacting on the learning and well

being of your child we would appreciate some information about it so we can be aware,

extra sensitive and make some accommodations during the day, that could be positive
and helpful.

A quick note in their Reading Diary, a phone call, a sealed letter or a quick private word

at the start of the day, would be great.












